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Message from Mrs Board 

 

What a term this has been, I am so proud of all of 
our children and their achievements this year.  
Our Year 6 children have smashed any previous 
SATs results, we have continued to offer many 
different trips to enrich our curriculum and the 
children continue to grow in confidence and be 
wonderful citizens.  
 
Our Friends groups have grown in numbers and 
offered a wide range of events and activities to 
raise funds for the children.  They have puchased 
resources, paid for trips and support our more 
vulnerable children.  We continue to have support 
for The Aylsham Cluster Trust (TACT) through 
emotional support for children and families, and 
recently enjoyed the Aylsham High School 
Family Learning Day where lots of fun was had 
by all that attended.    
 
All children have coped with the changes this 
term brilliantly and have thrived having both 
school mixed together.  We hope that the children 

from Marsham Primary School have had a 
magical last week celebrating our school.   
 
Finally, our goodbyes- Our Year 6 leavers going 
to various different schools.  We are so proud 
of them all and know that they are going to be 
awesome in their new schools.  Please keep in 
touch!  We are also saying goodbye to Mrs 
Pickering, Mrs Reeve, Mrs Davenport, Angela 
from Marsham and Charlotte from Under 5’s.  I 
want to extend my thanks to all of you for the 
continued support and dedication to our 
children and school.  Each one of you have 
gone above and beyond to bring a rich and 
varied education to our children.  You have 
been truely wonderful collegues and will be 
greatly missed, please keep in touch.  
 
Enjoy the summer holidays, keep safe and we 
will see you in September.  
 
Mrs Board  
 
 
 

Hedgehog Donations 

 
One of our parents spotted an appeal on 
Facebook from Hallswood Animal Sanctuary in 
Stratton Strawless and let us know all about it.  
The school council let all classes know and 
drew some posters. We received lots of 
donations of dog and cat food which has been 
donated to the sanctuary to help the many 
Hedgehogs that have been brought into them at 
this time of year.  
 “Hedgehogs are endangered animals, thank 
you everyone one that donated food” – from the 
school council.    
 

 
 



Teddy Bears Picnic  

 
Join the Broadland Family Hub team on 
Thursday 29th August from 1pm-3pm at Aylsham 
Recreation Ground for a teddy bears picnic! This 
event is aimed at children aged 0-11 but all are 
welcome. Bring a blanket, picnic and your 
favorite teddies whilst meeting other parents and 
joining in on activities. It’s free to attend and no 
need to book! However, if you have any 
questions, please email: 
cspartnercommunitybroadland@norfolk.gov.uk 
 

 
Eddie’s Fundraiser  

 
Kate Williams would just like to thank everyone 
who has supported Eddie’s fundraiser that she 
has been running. 
She is pleased to announce she raised a 
fabulous £224.50, through the games, donations 
and her 100% commission on orders placed, 
thank you so much. 
The winner of the Body Ritual Collection is Kelly 
Brett and the winner of the Tropic Gift Voucher is 
J Stocks. Congratulations.  
 

Foodbank Contact 
 

If any of our families need food support over the 
summer holidays, you are more than welcome 
to contact them directly and they will arrange for 
food vouchers to be issued.  
They can be reached on 07826 376343 or 
alternatively they can be contacted via email 
at info@northnorfolk.foodbank.org.uk. 
 
 

Summer Holiday Camp 

 

The summer holidays are nearly here and while 
I am sure you cannot wait, neither can we! 
 
Once again Activity Education have plenty of 
activity camps on offer for children 
across Norfolk in collaboration with the Big 
Norfolk Holiday Fun programme. Please see 
flyer below.  

 

Year 6 Leavers Trip 

 
Our Year 6’s have had an awesome time this 
year at Pleasurewood Hills. It was a exciting 
treat to finish their Primary School years and we 
wish them all the best in September- we know 
they are all going to be great! 
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Summer Swimming 
 

Aylsham Sports Hub, are providing All Stars 
activity sessions in partnership with Norfolk 
County Council’s Norfolk Big Holiday 
Fun. Sessions are for children aged 4-10 (4yrs 
old’s must be in school), and include swimming, 
archery, glow disco, fun sports, art and crafts and 
a free lunch.  Paid for places can be booked via 
our website https://www.aylshamhigh.com/all-
stars-bnhf or if children are eligible for benefits-
related free school meals FREE places can be 
booked via the Every Move activity finder Big 
Norfolk Holiday Fun Activities | EveryMove 
Aylsham Swim Academy at Aylsham Sports Hub 
will also be offering 5-day intensive swimming 
courses for children from Monday 29 July to 
Friday 2 August. 
 

 
 

 
 

Pottery find at Marsham 

 
Whilst sorting through archieve files at 
Marsham Primary School, we found a piece of 
pottery at Marsham Primary School that we 
sent off to Aylsham Roman project. They came 
back with further information regarding the find. 
They said that it might not look like much but it 
is a piece of Samian ware made during the first 
to third Century mostly in Gaul. You'll see it is 
highly decorated and glazed, so not your 
normal everyday pottery! They have found a 
few pieces at Woodgate too. How wonderful to 
think it was in our library all this time!  
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YR2 School trip 

 
Year 2 had a great education visit to the 
STEMEX Centre in Norwich. The children got to 
find out about different areas of science through 
hands on exhibits, program vehicles and follow 
instructions to build a fully working windmill. We 
even got to meet one of their mascots! A huge 
thank you goes to the team there who were 
extremely friendly and knowledgeable, as well 
as the parent helpers who made the trip 
possible. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Friends Colour Run and Summer Fair 

 
Thank you to the Friends of Hevingham 
Primary and Hevingham Under 5’s for holding 
the Summer Fair and Colour Run here at 
Hevingham Primary on the school field the 
children all had an amazing time.  
 

 
 

 



School Attendance  

 
Our school target is 96% 

 

Month Attendance % 

September 97.76% 

October 97.24%   

November 95.61% 

December 94.94% 

January 93.71% 

February 94.01% 

March 94.42% 

April (Hevingham) 94.71% 

April (Marsham) 90.98% 

May (Hevingham) 94.75% 

May (Marsham) 90.66% 

June (Hevingham) 94.42% 

June (Marsham) 89.16% 

July (Hevingham) 94.45% 

July (Marsham) 88.18% 
 

Key Dates 

 
 
JULY 2024 
 
Fri 19th - Break up for Summer Holiday 
 
SEPT 2024 
 
Wed 4th – Back to School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Headteacher Award 

 Headteacher Award  
 
 

Freya  Always being kind and 
supportive to her peers 

Billy Improved motivation in his 
phonics 

Elliott B-C Real kindness to others 

Anwyn Showing fantastic perseverance 
in her work & in play rehearsals  

Elias St  Real focus & motivation to 
produce an excellent play 

Ivy T Developing her perseverance 
over the year 

Artie  Always trying his hardest and 
always being so kind 

Mia Su Always being a superstar and 
never giving up 

Theo Really pushing himself this year 

Ava G Being an excellent example of 
all 4 values 

Evelyn S Always being there for her 
friends 

Harrison R Amazing sword play, and an 
incredible pirate voice! “Arrr” 

Harry R Fantastic contribution as an 
understudy in the school play 

Sapphire  Super performance and 
amazing new confidence 

Anwyn Coming out of her comfort zone 
with a fantastic play 

performance 
 

 
 

Mrs. Lydia Board – Executive Head Teacher 
 


